
District 12 Report – January 2023 AWSC 

 

Currently 29 Active meeting: 

• 17 In-Person Only 

• 2 ZOOM Only 

• 10 Hybrid 

 

2023 is looking to be a good year for Alateen in District 12 

• Many members attending FRESH Events 

• A High School Location Meeting to be started 

• A number of in-person meetings being discussed to begin 

 

2022 Has been a difficult year, dealing with issues related to: 

• Conflict Resolution  

• Safety in Meetings 

 

We are kicking off 2023 with planned District 12 Thought Forces on the following topics: 

• District Public Outreach 

• Best Practices for Groups to consider in regard to Safety in Meetings and Conflict Resolution 


